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g. Relationship between UN-Energy and many existing platforms led by external actors (e.g. the 

Global Covenant of Mayors for Climate and Energy) should be discussed as we move forward.  

h. The newly proposed platform on energy-health was welcomed and should strengthen 

collaboration among all actors, such as the Global Clean Cooking Alliance.   

i. Greening of the UN system is overdue and UN-Energy needs to call upon the leaders of UN 

entities to reduce the carbon footprint.  

j. Access and the principle of no one left behind should be an important pillar of UN-Energy. 

k. Definitions of “Principals” and “Sherpas” should be clarified in a pragmatic manner.  

 

3- Conclusions and next steps:  

a. All participants to send written suggestions to the two documents by Friday, 7 December.  

b. The next call at technical level will take place on Monday December 17, 9-10am EST.  

c. Due to scheduling issues there will not be a UN-Energy principals meeting at COP24 in Poland, 

but there may be one in Davos in January 2019 schedules permitting, details to be determined.  
  




